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This half term we will be continuing to develop our listening skills 
through circle time activities. We will be discussing different 
festivals and celebrations e.g. Halloween, Bonfire Night and 
exploring  how we and others celebrate these. We will also be 
spending time learning songs and ‘lines’ for our Christmas 
production. Our ‘small world’ area will reflect our topic of 
‘Transport’ as will our role play areas both in and outdoors. 

 In our Maths work, we will be focussing on recognising and 
ordering numbers, counting to 20 and beyond, number 
formation and counting out a number of objects accurately. 
We will also be counting in 5’s and 10’s. We will begin work on 
1 more/less than a given number and some practical addition 
activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be continuing to focus on developing the children’s fine 
and gross motor skills through different activities in our continuous 
provision. We are encouraging the children to take responsibility 
for their belongings and dress and undress for PE with increasing 
independence. We will also be talking about how to keep safe 
during Bonfire Night events. 

 We will continue to look at changes in our environment and 
discuss them. We will be discussing/learning more about 
different Festivals and Celebrations – Halloween, Bonfire Night, 
Remembrance Sunday and Christmas. We will also be 
continuing to develop our Technology skills and using different 
equipment e.g. Interactive Whiteboard, Bee-Bots, Listening 
Centre. 

 

 

 

 

We will continue to reinforce our positive class rules and 
boundaries. We will continue with circle time activities, modelling 
positive behaviours/friendships and discussing different aspects of 
our feelings. Through our Religion work, we will be learning more 
about how we welcome people into our own and God’s family 
(including Baptisms) and we will learn about Advent and how 
people celebrate Jesus’ birthday each year. 

 We will be exploring different materials in our creative work 
this half term and use junk materials to create vehicles. We will 
be painting a variety of vehicles linking with our text work and 
also using different techniques to make ‘Firework Pictures.’ In 
Music, we will be continuing to learn new songs and dances, 
and focussing on our singing for our Christmas production! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be working on our new text ‘You can’t take an Elephant on 
the Bus’ and each week focussing on different parts of the story. 
We will be writing transport tickets, speech bubbles for the 
characters and choosing which mode of transport would be the 
best for the characters in the text. Our phonics groups will 
continue and weekly reading books will be sent home during this 
half term. We will be encouraging the children to read their High 
Frequency words and notice them in different stories that we read.  
We will also be writing about the First Christmas, letters to Santa 
etc. towards the end of the half term. 

 We will be working outdoors each day in our provision which 
will include; Haunted House, mechanics, sand and water, small 
world, construction, writing and number activities. Please 
ensure your child has appropriate clothing every day. We will 
also access the wider school environment to explore our 
surroundings.  
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                                                                    What I am Learning – Autumn 2: Transport & Christmas 

        Text: You can’t take an Elephant on the Bus 



 


